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Invention The present invention relates to a liquid crystal display device,
and more particularly, to a display device and method thereof that are

capable of reducing a line defect in the liquid crystal display device. 2.
Description of the Prior Art Recently, various kinds of flat panel display
devices have been developed with the advancement of the information age and
the demands for a light, thin, short and small flat panel display device.

Examples of the flat panel display devices include a liquid crystal display
(LCD) device, a plasma display panel (PDP), a field emission display (FED),

and an electroluminescent display (ELD). The LCD device is a device for
displaying an image by controlling light transmittance through the

application of an electric field to a liquid crystal in order to change the
light transmission of the liquid crystal according to a desired image

signal. The LCD device includes an LCD panel having a plurality of pixel
electrodes and a common electrode, and a driving circuit for driving the

LCD panel. When a voltage is applied to the pixel electrode and the common
electrode of the LCD panel, an electric field is formed between the pixel

electrode and the common electrode, thus changing the orientation of liquid
crystal molecules of the liquid crystal which form the LCD panel. As a
result, light transmittance is varied according to an intensity of the
electric field. The intensity of the electric field is determined by

signals applied to the pixel electrode and the common electrode, and thus
the LCD panel can display various images. A driving method of an LCD device
may be a dot inversion driving method and a line inversion driving method
according to a polarity of a data signal. The dot inversion driving method
is for inverting the polarity of the data signal with respect to an odd-
numbered row and even-numbered row and a polarity of the data signal with
respect to a previous row and a row next to the previous row. The line

inversion driving method is for inverting the polarity of the data signal
with respect to the odd-numbered row and even-numbered row and a polarity
of the data signal with respect to the previous row and a row next to the
previous row. That is to say, in the dot inversion driving method, the
polarity of the data signal is inversed only in the odd-numbered row or

even-numbered row, and
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